
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Newsletter Date 

4/3/2018 

Call Update –  Miss Rachel Kramer has 
accepted our call to teach 1st & 2nd 
grade.  She will be visiting our school 
this Wednesday, April 4th.  She would 
love to meet as many of our school 
families as possible. Please stop by 
tomorrow and meet Miss Kramer!  
 

The Emmaus Church voters will be 
meeting on April 8th to extend a new call  
to teach 5th & 6th grade and be our 
Athletic Director.   

 
Pre-Registration Forms – for the 2018-
2019 school year were sent home last 
Monday.  We ask that you please fill out 
the form and return it to school by this 
Friday, April 6th. 

 
Shootout - Please continue collecting 
your donations. We would like to have 
them all turned in by this Friday, April 6th 

 
Spirit Day – Our next Spirit Day is this 
Friday, April 6th, and it is dress alike day.  
Dress alike with 1, 2, 3, or more people 
or even your whole class! 

 
Kindergarten Open House – is going 
to be held next Thursday, April 12th, at 
6:30 pm.  If you are enrolling or 
considering enrolling your child for 
Kindergarten in 2018-2019, please 
come to our Open House.  If you know 
anyone who has a child who will be 
entering Kindergarten this coming 
school year, please invite them to come.  
Flyers will be available in the office. 

 
K-2 Track Meet – will be Saturday, April 
14, and is held at ALA. It runs from 9:00 
am - noon. Plan on being at ALA by 
8:45 am. Students will continue to 
practice during the school day.  
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Track Grades 3-8 – The second track 
meet for grades 3-8 will be held 
Saturday, April 21, at South Mountain 
High School.  More information on that 
meet will come shortly. Practices will 
start again next week. 

 
It’s Tax Time - Wait! If you haven’t filed 
your taxes, would you consider donating 
what you would otherwise pay in 
Arizona state tax to support students at 
Emmaus? Learn more at www.acsto.org 
or stop in the office. 

 
Chapel - Our Chapel service will be 
held on Fridays at 8:30 am.  Parents are 
encouraged to join us if it works into 
your schedule. Mission envelopes are 
sent home every Thursday for chapel on 
Friday.  Please help teach your child 
that it’s not the amount that you give in 
chapel that is most important; it’s a way 
for them to say thanks to God for all the 
things He has given us.   
 
 

Our new mission project is for Law & 
Gospel Lutheran Church in the 
Philippines.  This church was founded in 
2015 by Pastor Alvien De Guzman.  Our 
mission offerings so far total $439.15. 

 

Please join us for worship - Our  
weekly church services are on Sunday 
at 8:00 and 10:30 AM, with Bible Study 
for children, teens and adults at 9:15 
AM. We’d love to worship with you! 
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Upcoming Events 
 

• Tue, 4/3 Hot Lunch 
Salad Bar 

• Fri, 4/6 8:30 am 
Chapel & mission 
collection 

• Fri, 4/6 Hot Lunch 
Pizza 

• Fri, 4/6 Spirit Day – 
Dress Alike Day 

• Sun, 4/8 Worship 
8:00/10:30 am 

• Tue, 4/10 Hot 
Lunch – Hot Dog 

• Thu, 4/12 6:30 pm 
Kindergarten Open 
House 

• Fri, 4/13 8:30 am 
Chapel & mission 
collection 

• Sun, 4/15 Worship 
8:00/10:30 am 

• Tue, 4/17 Hot 
Lunch – Pizza 

• Wed, 4/18 Spirit 
Day – 80s Day 

• Fri, 4/20 8:30 am 
Chapel & mission 
collection 

• Fri, 4/20 Hot Lunch 
Pasta 

Upcoming Sports 
 

• 4/14 K-2 Track 
Meet at ALA 8:45 
am  

• 4/21 3-8 Track Meet 
at South Mountain 
High School 

Like us on 

Facebook 
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Pastor, Teachers and Staff 

 

Office: 602-843-3853 
Fax: 602-942-4924 
Website: EmmausLutheran.com 
 

Pastor 
Pastor Else: 602-548-3127 
 

Principal 
Mr. Plocher: 623-328-5070 
 

Teachers 
Mrs. Plocher: 623-328-5070 
Ms. Hintz: 480-290-4167 

Miss Schroeder: 248-719-3356 

Mrs. Easley: 602-256-7425 

Mrs. Else: 602-578-8408 

Mrs. Schulz: 602-843-4664 

 

 

 

Board of Education    
 

 

Eric Coda(Chairman) eric.coda@yahoo.com   
602-301-5761  

John Little  jlittle1774@icloud.com  
480-259-9168  

Marc Gantenbein  mgantenbein@cox.net  
602-788-8639  

Chris Suhonen chsuhonen@aol.com 
602-320-6869  
 
David Conklin   davidaconklin@yahoo.com 
602-717-7815 
 
Theodore Bodjanac  COLTED@hotmail.com   
623-308-1903 
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